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The contents of this and every newsletter is relevant information to both our 

school and Little Lizards parents 
 

The Lizard Lifeboat Christmas Carolaire 

We were delighted to have been invited to take part in the annual Lizard Lifeboat Station's Christ-

mas Carolaire again this year. Landewednack School Choir sang a selection of Christmas songs on 

board The Lizard Lifeboat - RNLB Rose on the evening of Friday 7th December.  

The children sang beautifully and we were very proud of them all. Thank you to the organisers of an 

event we look forward to taking part in each year.  Thank you also to Cerys Plenty and Mrs Green.  

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 



 

                                                     

Christmas Jumper Day 

THANK YOU to everyone who wore their Christmas jumper today and 

helped us raise £71.30 which will be sent to Save the Children. Thank you 

also to the Little Piskies who also wore their Christmas jumpers today and 

raised £27.02 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                     

Childrens Christmas Party 

The children from Landewednack School and 

Little Lizards are invited to a Christmas 

Party at The Lizard Football Club on Friday 

21st December at 2pm. There will be games, 

food and a surprise visit from a very special 

visitor! To book your child/children a place, please either see 

or call Sarah Rudd on 07532163880.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Christmas Events and Activities 

Our Christmas events and activities continue as follows: 

 

 Monday 17th December – Little Lizards Christmas Concert at 2pm in the school hall.          

Mince pies and refreshments will be served afterwards. (Rehearsal on Friday 14th Dec from 

1pm) 
 

 Monday 17th December - Choir to sing at Treleague Dairy Farm from 4-5pm. All children to be 

accompanied by an adult. Seasonal refreshments will be served too! 

 

 Tuesday 18th & Wednesday 19th December - Infant Nativity performed by children in years 

Reception, One and Two from 2pm in the school hall. 

 

 Wednesday 19th December – Carol Service at St Wynwallow Church from 6.30pm.        

Children in years Three, Four, Five and Six will be taking part.  

 

 Thursday 20th December – Christmas Party & Break up for Christmas Holiday @ 1.30pm 

There will be no school lunch on this day – more information to follow….  

Little Lizards will close at 3pm and there is NO after school club on this day. 

 
 

 
 

  
Infant Nativity – “Born in a Barn 

Our infant nativity takes place next Tuesday and Wednesday afternoon (18th & 19th December) from 

2pm in the school hall. This involves our children in Seagulls and Choughs classes.  

 

Refreshments will be served after each performance and we 

would be really grateful for donations of seasonal offerings to 

enjoy after the shows. Many thanks in advance.  



 

                                                     

Junior Carol Service 

Our junior carol service takes place on Wednesday 19th December at St Wynwallow Church, Church 

Cove. The service starts at 6.30pm and involves all of our children in Razorbills and Kittiwakes classes. 

We ask that the children to arrive at the church at 6.15pm dressed in full school uniform please. All 

of the children have been given their words for the service and have been asked to practise them at 

home. It is always a really lovely service and we look forward to welcoming everyone to the church.  
 

Treleague Dairy Carol Singing 

As with last year our school choir have been invited to sing at Mrs Green’s 

Farm in Ruan Minor after school on Monday 17th December from 4pm. The 

children need to be accompanied by an adult and will be singing outside so a 

warm coat is recommended! Seasonal treats and hot chocolate will be served 

too. Please see Lyndsay Bray if your child will be singing so we know how many 

children to expect.    
 

Ukulele & Recorders  

If your child is in possession of a recorder or ukulele please could these instruments be brought in to 

school from today and be left here. The children will be using them in school from now on in 

preparation for their carol service next Wednesday evening.  Several of these instruments are hired 

and will be collected from us next week so it is essential that they are now kept in school. 

 

Ordering School Uniform 

Please click on the link to set up an account with School Trends. 

www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB 

 

Change to the Lunch Menu 

For your information there will be a change to the lunch menu next Wednesday 19th December. Fish & 

Chips or Jacket Potato will now be served instead of the usual roast meal.  
 

Christmas Party – Thursday 20th December  

Traditionally the last day of the autumn term is party day and the children have a party lunch instead 

of a school meal and this year is no exception. The catering company who provide our school meals, 

Chartwells, will be supplying us with party food which will cater for our children in Seagulls and 

Choughs classes. Children in Razorbills and Kittiwakes will be bringing a home a slip of paper with the 

party food they would like to bring next week. All of the party food will be shared amongst all of the 

children.  
 

ParentMail 

We are currently trialling ParentMail, a new way of communicating with you.  You may have received an 

email asking you to register and download the app.  It would be really helpful if you could do this to 

help us with the trial, but please bear in mind this is only a trial and we may end up using another 

company in the future.  We have a lot of parents who have no personal email addresses, which is fine 

as you are getting one to your family via the other parent or a family email.  However, if you would like 

emails sent to your own personal email address, please let us know and we will add it to the 

system. Thank you for your help in trialling this product. 

 

http://www.schooltrendsonline.com/uniform/LandewednackPrimarySchoolTR127PB


 

                                                     

Head Lice! 

We have had several reports of head lice on the rampage again! Please could we 

politely ask that children are checked and treated accordingly so we can 

eradicate this problem. 

 We ask that long hair is tied back in to plaits or a pony tail please. 

 

 

 

The Mousehole Cat 

All of the children enjoyed watching a production. The 

Mousehole Cat in the school hall yesterday afternoon. The 

Theatre Company Carn to Cove gave a fantastic performance 

and we were pleased to be joined by the children from Grade 

Ruan School too.   

 

 

Outstanding Balances 
There are still many outstanding monetary balances for school lunches and 

Little Lizards. Mrs Tattersall would be grateful if these could be settled by  

Tuesday 18th December  

Please see Mrs Tattersall if you are unsure how much you may owe.  
 

 

Future Events and Diary Dates 

Please note that current dates and times may change. This list is updated each week. 

Friday 14th December – Christmas Jumper Day in Aid of Save the Children  

Monday 17th December – Little Lizards Christmas Concert from 2pm 

Monday 17th December – Choir to sing at Treleague Farm from 4pm. 

Tuesday 18th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Wednesday 19th December – Infant Nativity 2pm School Hall 

Wednesday 19th December – Junior Carol Service at St Wynwallow Church 6.30pm 

Thursday 20th December - Christmas Party - Break Up at 1.30pm - Little Lizards CLOSES 3pm 

Friday 21st December - Christmas Party @ The Lizard Football Club See Sarah Rudd for more details  

Monday 7th January 2019 – Return to School and Little Lizards 

Friday 18th January 2019 – Parents Forum Meeting 2pm - School Hall 

 

Please also check our school website calendar for further important dates and information. 

www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk 

 

 

 

http://www.landewednack.cornwall.sch.uk/

